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Lunchbox food 
 
We have been reviewing what happens in the canteen to ensure that everything runs as 
smoothly as possible. Therefore, from Monday children with packed lunches will be expected to 
bring as much of their lunchbox rubbish home as possible, with the excepƟon of fruit leŌ overs 
and yoghurt pots. 

Dear Beacon View Families  
Well, it has been an odd first week back at school and we are glad to have come through Storm Ciaran 
safely. Thank you for working with us through this week. This week we welcomed Vikki Gidney, who 
used to be Assistant Head at The Victory, to our new Cluster Community Officer role. Over the next few 
weeks Vikki will be out and about in the community with our listening sofa to hear what you would like 
to see more of in Paulsgrove. Follow our social media posts to see where we will be and when. 
  
In the meanƟme, if you are having fire works this weekend, please stay safe and we will see you on 
Monday at 08.40 am. Have a lovely weekend. 
  
Sally Hodgson 

AƩendance 
 
Since COVID aƩendance in school has become even more of an issue. There is lots of 
evidence that show that if a child is not in school this impacts the grades they achieve 
and therefore the amount of money they earn in later life. We want to work with you to 
ensure your children are in school as much as possible. We are expected to follow up 
repeated absence with leƩers requesƟng medical evidence, to issue warning periods 
noƟces and ulƟmately fines if your child isn’t in school. Whilst we don’t want to do this, we are expected to use every 
tool we have to ensure your children are in school. For Thursday – all children will be marked as not required to be in 
school – so this won’t impact  
aƩendance. 
  
We know that for some parents the formality of the leƩers we send can appear scary, this is because there are legal 
elements we have to include. We would much rather work with you to support you in ensuring your child aƩends, so 
please talk to us if you have concerns. We are always happy to share your child’s aƩendance cerƟficate if you want to 
have a copy printed to see how they are doing. Shout if you need some help. 

Remembrance Day 
 
On Monday our assembly will be in relaƟon to ArmsƟce Day. We are already selling  
poppies and other Royal BriƟsh Legion items in main recepƟon for cash donaƟons. Thank 
you in advance to those staff and children who will be aƩending the main Portsmouth 
Service of Remembrance and laying a wreath on behalf of Beacon View, this is much ap-
preciated and shows our respect for all of those who have served and conƟnue to serve. 

Coats everyday  
 
Now that the weather has turned, please ensure that your children have coats, gloves, hats etc. 
(all named) as appropriate for each day. If you need support with a coat, please ask us. Thanks to 
donaƟons of pre-loved coats from our school family, we have some that we are able to pass on. 
  



School discos 
 
We are sƟll looking for volunteers to 
help with the school disco later in the 
term. We are also looking for a dis-
co  who can do us a good deal on the 
costs. Please email us if you can help 
on school@beaconviewprimary.co.uk Without some  
parents, we won’t be able to have any refreshments. 

Children in Need and Odd socks day 
 
In a couple of weeks’ Ɵme we have both Odd socks day and Children in Need. On Monday 
13th November the children can wear their normal school uniform with odd socks  
(no donaƟon required) and then on Friday 17th November for Children in Need they can wear 
anything they like as long as I can’t see up, down or through it. Footwear needs to 
be appropriate for school and all children will sƟll need a coat, especially if the 
rain conƟnues. Please make your donaƟons for Children in Need on arrival in 
school. 

TO REPORT AN ABSENCE PLEASE CALL 
02392 375302 

OPTION 1 

AƩendance StaƟsƟcs  
We aim for all children to be in school every day. 

Each week a cerƟficate for the best class 
aƩendance will be given out.   

CongratulaƟons to Defender Class who achieved 
98.6%  

A Thank you from The Rowans Hospice 



 
 

Dates for your diary   
 

Monday 6th November (All week) - Year 6 Bikeability  
 

Tuesday 7th November—Nasal Flu Spray 
 

Thursday 9th November 2023 4pm-6pm — Open Evening for RecepƟon places  
 

Monday 13th November – Year 3 and 4 bedƟme stories session 
 

Wednesday 15th November — Individual school photos 
 

Friday 17th November – Children in Need 
 

Tuesday 21st November — Meet the Author Year 1/2/3 
 

Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th November — Parents Evenings 
 

Wednesday 6th December — Christmas Disco 
 

Tuesday 12th December — EYFS/KS1 NaƟvity  
 

Wednesday 13th December—Year 5 and 6 Carol Service (TBC) Whole school Christmas lunch and Christmas 
Jumper Day 

 
Thursday 14th December— Winter Fayre 

 
Friday 15th December  – End of school term and  

 
Friday 22nd December 2023 – Beacon View hosts the 2nd Annual Community Christmas lunch. 

Portsmouth Dockyard 

Portsmouth Historic Dockyard will be offering 30% off UlƟmate Explorer annual passes for people who live in SO 
and PO postcodes. This offer is running for a limited Ɵme only—follow this link to get the discount:  

hƩps://historicdockyard.co.uk/local-discount/?f24_pid=c4c08dd4-404f-4c3f-9d81-
036852098916&utm_campaign=PHD%20L&L%202023&L%
202023&utm_source=force24&utm_medium=email&utm_content=textlink 



Fort Points CompeƟƟon 

Children don’t have to enter, however we hope that lots will choose to. Entries must have the child’s name, class 
and fort on them please. 


